Inks, colors, and supplies...your way.
Guaranteed!

Volatile Organic Compounds

Dear Valued Customer,

This letter is to inform customers that items manufactured by One Stroke Inks do not contain any
volatile organic compounds (VOC’s).

More information about VOC’s can be found on the Environmental Protection Agency’s website
below.

WWW.Cpa.com

Should you require additional information or have further questions, please do not hesitate to contact
your account rep.

We appreciate your interest in our products and the services provided by One Stroke Inks.

Thank Yo

TJ Golight
Vice President -

***One Stroke Inks does not knowingly use any products containing prohibited substances in the production of our inks. This information is believed to
be accurate based on information provided to One Stroke Inks by our suppliers. This information is given without guarantee and does not constitute a
warranty. Due to conditions that are out of our control, i.¢., handling, processing, and application, One Stroke Inks can assume any liability for the end
results of this product. All users should, prior to use, determine the suitability of One Stroke products for their specific applications, No warranties,
expressed or implied are given. All compliance information can be found under the Tools & Downloads tab at www .onestrokeinks.com.
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